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Park facility construction will be 
occurring at Arbutus Park 
Nov. 2017  -  Spring 2018

During this time the park will remain open, however the construction area 
will be closed. Complete park closures may periodically occur during this 
time to accommodate construction machinery and public safety.

To ensure site safety, please respect construction areas, posted signs, 
and fencing.


